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Doing this will make it harder for people to vote thus limiting the voice of the people 

as there are people who cannot travel to a poll location that specific day. I work a job 

where it is hard to get off given a day or that i might be travelling thus I might not be 

able to vote that day. 

Unless you are going to give everybody that day off in the state and ensure 

companies do this you are ensuring to not allow all residents to vote. Some reason 

people might not be able to do do that on that day as some might not have 

transportation issues, not have money to take other means of transportation, work 

doesn't allow them to get off, people might be on business/personal trips, they end up 

having to deal with an emergency and other factors. 

This will cause higher stress for people in their day which we don't need.  

You are limiting the number of people who can vote by doing this and there is nothing 

wrong with the way OR has been doing voting. Stop trying to change things that are 

good for the people and that allows all people of OR to have there voice heard. 


